
January 3, 2018 

Dear Northfield Township Board Members, 

As you may have heard, the store where Kiwanis holds it weekend rummage sale is in 

the process of being leased to another tenant. Kiwanis has been asked to move out 

ASAP. The last day for the weekend rummage sale is Saturday, January 6 th
• This is 

bitter-sweet for Kiwanis. We are happy to see a new business in town but we are sad to 

have to close. 

With this said, Kiwanis would like to use the fire bay at 75 Barker to continue the 

weekend rummage sale until the township has a need to use this portion of 75 Barker. 

If the Board agrees, we hope to discuss how this might proceed. 

Also, thanks to all the members of the community who have supported the weekend 

rummage sale and all the support Kiwanis has received from the community over the 

last 70 years. We deeply appreciate all the support. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours Truly, 

Lenore Zelenock and Jacki Otto 

Kiwanis Board Members 




